
Walkathon as a part of Vigilance Awareness Week 
A walkathon was arranged in association with Govinda Dasa PU College at 
Surathkal on 1st November 2018. Shri M Venkatesh, our Managing Director, Shri 
Rajeev Kushwah, CVO, Shri BHV Prasad, GGM HR flagged off the event. A large 
members from MRPL employees and college students participated in the 
walkathon.  A Street-play depicting the ill effects of corruption was staged near 
Surathkal flyover, by the students of Govinda Dasa College.  

Here are the pics of the programme.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


